
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Autumn Term – 01/12/17 

This Week... 
This week has been a crazily busy one in school!  Unfortunately, I was off 
at the beginning of the week but the children have soldiered on working 

extremely hard without me! 
Maths 
 In Maths the children have been consolidating work on fractions and 
percentages in varying contexts.  They have linked this to ratio and proportion.   
 
English 
The children have written letters to local businesses asking for donations for 
raffle prizes for our Christmas Fare.  We will send these out next week and 
hopefully we will receive some replies!   
 

Next Week... 
 

Maths 
We will be working on statistics (pie 
charts) and geometry (angles) in our 
Maths lessons.   
 
English  
We will be working on our new Class 
Novel: War of the Worlds by H.G Wells.  
We will be focusing on descriptive 
language and finding evidence in the 
text.   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have. 
 Monday 4th December is the Christmas Light Switch on St Christopher’s @ 6pm.  Hope to see you there! 
 Friday 8th December – whole school theatre trip to watch Aladdin (please send children to school as 

normal in full uniform) 
 Tuesday 12th December – Christmas Fayre in school (3:30 – 5pm) All welcome!   
 Thursday 14th December @ 6pm – KS2 Christmas Performance...more details to follow!  
 Monday 18th December is Christmas Lunch in school for KS2 children 

Don’t Forget 
 Apologies that homework has been sent out late this week.  The children may return it on Wednesday 

next week.   
 

We would greatly appreciate it if you are able to make donations of appropriate books (in good condition) for 
our tombola at the Christmas Fayre. Please send these into school with your child next week!  Additionally, any 
cake donations on the morning of the fayre would be extremely helpful!  Thank-you for your continued 
support.   
We are also starting our ‘REVERSE ADVENT CALENDER’ in class today.  Each child will take a turn throughout 
December to open a door on our traditional advent calendar and I ask that in return they please bring one item 
that we are able to donate to Preston’s food bank (e.g. toiletries or non perishable food).  I am sure you will 
agree that this process will help the children understand the importance of helping others at Christmastime, as 
Jesus intended.  Thank you once again for your support with this.   
  

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Isaac 
  

Christian Value – Creativity – Jake.B 
 

 



 

 


